2018 BOARD OF REVIEW

TOWN OF HARRISON

The Board of Review for the Town of Harrison was held on Tuesday, May 8, 2018 at Northland Church. The open book was held on Tuesday, May 1, 2018 from 2 P.M until 4:P.M. Notice of both meetings were published in the Waupaca Post and posted as required by law. The Board of Review was called to order at 2:00 P.M. by Chairman Lee Halverson. Present at the meeting were Amy & Jack Bazile, Bob Opperman, Bob Kasson and Fran Moen.

Lee Halverson holds our BOA Member Training Affidavit. The Board discussed land parcels within the Township with our assessor. There were no objectors at the meeting. A motion was made by Bob Opperman and second by Bob Kasson to adjourn the meeting at 4:00 P.M. Motion carried.

Submitted by,

Fran Moen

Clerk